KIBABII UNIVERSITY

Office of the Registrar (Academic Affairs)

Memo

From: Registrar (Academic Affairs)

Date: 9th June, 2021

To:

First Year Students,

2019/2020 Intake

Ref: KIBU/ACA/CORR.128/RAA/VOL.1

Subject:

TRANSITION TO THE 2ND YEAR OF STUDY

Senate in its 50th Regular Senate meeting held on 9th June, 2021 reconsidered the matter mentioned above and resolved as follows:

- i. That the first year students of the 2019/2020 cohort would be allowed to sit for the 2^{nd} year, first semester exams scheduled to begin on Monday 14^{th} June, 2021 to 22^{nd} June, 2021;
- ii. That students with pending examination issues in the first year should ensure they have cleared them in the course of their 2nd year of study;
- iii. That no student will be allowed to proceed to the third year of study before satisfying the Senate Board of Examiners and fulfilling all the requirements of the First Year and Second Year examinations.

Thank you.

Prof. Ernest Mohochi

REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC AFFAIRS)

Copy to:

- Vice Chancellor
- ► Deputy Vice Chancellor (PPRI)
- ➤ Deputy Vice Chancellor (AFD)
- Ag. Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA)
- Dean of Students
- ➤ Deans of Schools/Faculties

ES/Inws

